SEN Newsletter

September 2023 WHITCHURCH
COMBINED SCHOOL

:«lc e ASD Coffee Morning

Welcome to our first newsletter dedicated s
specifically to Special Educational Needs.
We hope you find this useful for

information and to keep you up to date Tuesday 17" October 9am
with all the SEN news and updates that with Louise Jones in the hall.
take place here at school and within Please see earlier letter for
Buckinghamshire. details.

Reviewing SEN support plans

Staff have been busy getting to know their new
classes, supporting transitions and establishing new
routines. Interventions are up and running and
children are working towards the targets that were
set at the end of last term. Teachers will be reviewing
SEN support plans shortly and will be contacting
parents to arrange a time to discuss these.

SEN local offer
The Bucks integrated service (ISEND) include Educational Health Care
Coordinators (EHCCOs), the SEN inclusion advisor and Specialist teachers,
who aim to give school-based staff the appropriate skills to enable to meet the
varied SEND needs of pupils. | will be using this newsletter to share updates
from iISEND with you. This month they have asked me to share with parents a
survey as part of the Developing Better Value project.
https://forms.office.com/e/xXpVIU]Wim
ISEND have recently launched the iISEND support line,
please see the attached flyer.

If there is SEN information you would like to see in future newsletters please
contact the office or SENDCO, Mrs Williams.
Don'’t forget to check the website for the latest SEN information report.



https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FxXpV9UjWfm&data=05%7C01%7CMatthew.Sharpe%40buckinghamshire.gov.uk%7Cd8c343550ce146c0a50208dbb85775e1%7C7fb976b99e2848e180861ddabecf82a0%7C0%7C0%7C638306457996701205%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gXlyD3vccPuqE%2FAh%2BvsGa4Q9v5c78qSamvC2lketTzo%3D&reserved=0

ISEND Support Line

Information for Families

We are pleased to announce the opening of the ISEND Support line .

The line has been developed to make it easier for you to make contact with
the ISEND teams and Is open to parents and carers of any child or young
person with a SEND need. Your call will be answered by a Specialist Teacher,
an EHC Co-ordinator (EHCCo) or an Educational Psychologist.

We look forward to talking to you!

What does this service offer for parents and carers?

+ Single point of contact with Buckinghamshire iSEND Education Teams

« Special, Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND), information, advice and
signposting.

« Guidance on using the Buckinghamshire Local Offer

When can | contact?

The phone line is open Monday to Friday 10:00am to 4:00pm term time and
reduced hours during the holiday periods. We are also open from 4pm until
6pm on Tuesdays.

How do | make contact?

Phone 01296 382135 ‘.‘
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